2012 - 2014

HONOURARY RABBI

Rabbi Ben Ayon 905-881-6003 416-520-8952

PAST PRESIDENT

Sheldon Rose 905-731-1177

PRESIDENT

Steve Levant 905-841-2145

VICE-PRESIDENT

Martin Novak 45 Heatherton Way Thornhill, L4J 3E7 905-764-9525

TREASURER

Jeff Hershorn, C.A. B.Sc 630 York Hill Blvd. Thornhill, L4J 5L9 905-764-8739 Home 416-419-9664 Cell

RECORDING & CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

Loren Wiseman, B.A. 905-764-6310 Home 416-409-1345 Cell

SOCIAL

Stan Ash 360 Banbury Rd. Toronto, M2L 2V5 416-445-9937

MEMBERSHIP

Sid Green 41 Zahavy Dr. Thornhill, L4J 7R7 905-660-0903

WELFARE

Charles Berman 115 Heatherton Way Thornhill, L4J 3E7 416-832-3661 Cell

SGT-AT-ARMS

Zachary Ruderman 905-886-4245

CEMETERY DIRECTORS

Norem Litvak 416-633-9163

Jack Reiter 416-789-4886

www.bluestarlodge.ca



GENERAL MEETING

Date: Sunday, September 29, 2013

Breakfast: 9:00 am Meeting: Following

Location: Shopsy's Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave.

SOCIAL

The Social Director is looking into venues for the New Year. Currently there are no social events scheduled before the end of this year.

<u>WELFARE</u>

Birthday Wishes:

July: Stephen Mortfield

Aug: Arthur Berman, Allan Kazdan, Michael Kestenberg, Norem Litvak

Mitchell Litvack, Lawrence Richmond

Sept: Danny Aiken, Harvey Drukarsh, Loren Freid, Howard Miller,

Sheldon Rose, Howard Rosenbloom, Zachary Ruderman,

Howard Spigelman, Allan Zaretsky

 Deepest condolences to Bro. Stan Ash on the loss of his Sister Eve Wolfman. September 2013

• Congratulations to Bro. Danny and Donna Aiken who will be celebrating their 60th Wedding anniversary this month.

MEMBERSHIP

- Bro. Larry Myers has been expelled from the Lodge due to non payment of dues as of September 1, 2013.
- Probationary member Jeff Beckman has joined the Lodge as of September 1, 2013.

CEMETERY

Dear Members, widows and their children. If a member or their spouse passes away, please remember to contact Steeles Memorial with regards to the funeral arrangements. We currently have arrangements with Steeles Memorial to get discounts on headstones from StoneCraft as well as other extras that you will not get from other Funeral Homes. **Do not call the Cemetery directors**. They will be contacted by the Funeral Home to take care of the burial arrangements

OLD AND NEW BUSINESS

Copies of the 2011 & 2012 financial statements are now available for those Lodge members who are in good standing. To obtain a copy, please send a request to Loren Wiseman either by phone or by email (loren.wiseman@rogers.com).

PRESIDENT CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

Steve Levant Loren Wiseman